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To whom it may concern,  

 
I Trino Pedraza from the water utility of the city of Griffin, GA USA would like to 
recommend the use of Utilis satellite leak detection technology.  
 

This technology is based on satellite radar technology for finding leaks in the urban 
distribution pipe networks. After using this method I am quite sure that it is an effective 
tool for lowering NRW.   
 
I would personally suggest that any utility that is serious about the war against leaks 

use this technology and am open to share my experience and knowledge with you.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

Trino Pedraza  
Deputy Director of Water/Wastewater 


